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ARCA QUARTERLY MEETING 
 

Our regular quarterly meetings will be held at 
the ARCA pavilion at our Limestone Park 
Flying Field unless otherwise noted. 
 

The next meeting is August 1st - 10:00 AM 
at the field. 
 
The flying field is Alabaster RC at Limestone 
Park located in Limestone Park on highway 
31 near Saginaw.  
 

2020 Saturday Meeting Schedule: 
  

February 1st, 2020 
May 2nd, 2020 - cancelled 
August 1st, 2020 
November 7th, 2020 
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CLUB OFFICIALS 
 
PRESIDENT 
 
 
VICE PRESIDENT  
Randy Sellers …………. …….612-9601 
rsellers@sellersgc.com 
 

SECRETARY 
Gary Lucas …………………...908-0190 
Vzgary1@gmail.com 
 

TREASURER 
Bob Anderson…………………568 -2886 (C) 
204 Leaf Lane 
Alabaster, AL 35007 
Rcnxs1956@gmail.com 
 

SAFETY OFFICER 
Paul Wickett  
paulwickett@bellsouth.net 
 

SENIOR MEMBERS’ LIAISON 
Gene Powell …………………… 822-6822 
 

CROSSWIND EDITOR  
Fred Robertson……….………   987-5206 
N63echo@gmail.com 
 

Officer’s Corner 
 

I hope everyone is having a great summer, in 
spite of the “pandemic”. This has certainly 
been like no other time in my lifetime. It 
seems at every turn, we are having to adjust 
our way of life to a new “normal”. Hopefully 
we headed in the right direction and can get 
back some sense of normalcy, or as close as 
we can. 
 
As most of you are aware, Jim Andrews 
stepped down as President a few months 
ago. Rather than do something for the short 
term, we decided to leave the position empty 
until 2021. A nominating committee has been 
selected to seek candidates to be presented 
at the August 1 meeting. The present officers 
have all agreed to stay on, and I believe the 
committee has interested candidates to fill all 

slots and will present at this Saturday’s 
meeting. 
 
ARCA has experienced some growth this 
year. We welcome back former members, 
John Brent, Wilton Hodges, Larry 
Fortenberry and Brayan Cabrera. New 
members that have joined this year include 
Ken Ferguson, Jerry Brown and Doug 
Shugart. 
 
As always, a special thank you for Danny 
McDevitt for his devotion to keeping the field 
in pristine condition. Thank him whenever 
you see him. 
 
Also, if you are not up to date on your dues, 
please get with me. 
 
I look forward to seeing everyone this 
Saturday, 10:00 AM for the meeting. 
 
Keep safe and hydrated. 
 
Regards, 
 
Bob Anderson 
 

************************** 

With Special Thanks to: 
 

The City of Alabaster 
 

Homewood Toy & Hobby Shop 
2830 18th Street South 

Homewood, Alabama 35209 
205-879-3986 

http://www.homewoodtoy-hobby.com/ 
 

Oak Mountain Hobbies 
2641 Pelham Parkway 

Pelham, AL 35124 
205-685-8980 

http://www.oakmountainhobbies.com/

http://www.alabasterrc.org/
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ARCA is sanctioned 

By the 

 
 
 
 
 
 

VISITORS 
ARE ALWAYS 

Welcome 
 

      Visit the club website at…..  http://www.alabasterrc.org 

August 2020 

NOTE NEW MEETING SCHEDULE 
Our regular quarterly meetings will be held at 
the ARCA pavilion at our Limestone Park 
Flying Field unless otherwise noted. 

 


